
In relation to the question on notice we took from Senator Tillem last night regarding the Fair Work 
Review conducted in 2012, the Report from the Review Panel (Towards more productive and 
equitable workplaces – An evaluation of the Fair Work legislation) can be found here: 
http://docs.employment.gov.au/node/29150 .  It contains all of the information I understand the 
Senator was seeking.  The terms of reference are at pages 28 and 29 of the Report.  The 
recommendations made by the Panel are at pages 21 to 27.  The details of the consultation, both 
face to face meetings and submissions, are in Tables A.1, A.2 and A.3 which are at pages 256 to 261. 
 


